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Dear Member 
 
Many thanks for your enquiry to join the Royal Artillery Association.  I would like to take 
this opportunity to welcome and encourage you to apply for membership. 
 
You are invited to complete the following documentation on the website under the heading 
Join us and return the completed forms to us at Artillery House.  Please also read our 
GDPR policy before you submit your application.  
 

• Personal Update Form 
• Application Form  

 
If you require the contact details of your local Branch, please search your area via the link 
https://www.thegunners.org.uk/branches  
 
You can also visit https://www.thegunners.org.uk/events to keep up to date with events, 
both nationally and locally. 
 
If you require any further information then please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 
We look forward to receiving and processing your membership.   
 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Cas  
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